
Wilden VA Church of England Primary School 
High Street 

Wilden 
Bedford 

Bedfordshire 
MK44 2PB 

                       Telephone:   01234 771313 
 
 

Tuesday 1st February 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
As we approach the halfway point of the academic year, I feel it prudent to write to you and invite you to 

another Meet the Headteacher Evening on Monday 21st February 2022 at 6pm in the school hall. The Chair 

of Governors, Lorraine Knight, will also be present at this meeting. The purpose of this meeting is to provide 

you as parents with information about the progress made so far both in terms of Wilden Church of England 

Primary School and the partnership in general. I will expand further on how my role has developed since 

September and how this affects the day-to-day management of the school. 

 

I will also provide further details about the future plans for both schools as a partnership and how this will 

affect our current and future work on the school’s vision and curriculum 

 

In preparation for this meeting, I would be grateful if you could complete the attached questionnaire and 

return to school by Friday 11th February so that the results can be analysed and shared on the evening itself. 

All questionnaires are anonymous and will take you no more than 5 minutes. The information will be useful 

to inform our future developmental plans and provide us with a pathway to measure school improvement. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Leigh Pointon 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

 


